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5. Memorandum from the Halcyon Club of Ottawa.
6. Communication from the Federated Association of Letter Carriers.
7. Communication from Lt.-Col. C. E. Morgan, Cayuga, Ont.

(Transmitted through Mr. G. E. Wood, M.P.)
8. Letter from Mr. J. R. Phillips, Carleton Place, Ont.
9. Letter from J. W. Sheppard, Hamilton, Ont.

10. Copy of resolution passed by the Dominion Civil Service War
Veterans’ Association, Hamilton, Ont.

11. Copy of correspondence concerning Mr. Donald MacDonald.
12. Communication from Mrs. Mary Goodridge, Ottawa, Ont.
13. Copies of correspondence concerning Misses M. L. Speers and

M. E. Brandon. (Transmitted through Mr. J. A. MacKinnon, 
M.P.)

14. Communication from Mr. Gordon B. Isnor, M.P., concerning
Officers and other ratings engaged on Government-operated 
steamships.

15. Communication from Mr. V. J. Pottier, M.P., concerning Officers
and other ratings engaged on Government-operated steamships.

16. Communication from Mrs. Mary E. Woolcott, Hamilton, Ont.
(Transmitted through Mr. A. A. Brown, M.P.)

17. Communications from Mr. Jules L. Boucher, Postmaster, St.
Hyacinthe, P.Q. (Transmitted through Mr. T. A. Fontaine, 
M.P. and Mr. V. Mallette, M.P.)

18. Brief submitted on behalf of ex-Dominion Civil Servants and
signed by A. Peart, S. Grimwood, F. W. Elliott.

19. Communication from Mr. Ralph Maybank, M.P., concerning
Mr. H. Brooker, St. James, Man.

20. Petitions by Officers and employees of the Canadian Broadcasting
Corporation and signed by R. P. Landry, G. W. Richardson, 
G. Paradis, G. Appleby, I. Kirby, M. C. Lynch, J. Danis.

21. Brief by the Canadian Postmasters’ Association.

The Sub-committee also heard representations on behalf of some of 
the above as follows:—

Mr. J. A. MacKinnon, M.P., on behalf of Misses Speers and Brandon 
and also the ex-Dominion Civil Servants.

Mr. A. A. Brown, M.P., on behalf of Mrs. Mary E. Woolcott.
Mr. T. A. Fontaine, M.P., on behalf of Mr. J. L. Boucher.
Mr. E. A. MacLean, M.P., on behalf of Officers and other ratings 

engaged on Government-operated steamships on the Atlantic 
Coast.

The Sub-Committee after carefully studying the above individually 
begs leave to report as follows:

In the case of Mr. T. K. Doherty (No. 2) the Sub-Committee recom­
ments that Mr. Finlayson, Superintendent of Insurance be asked to 
make a report concerning such case.

The Sub-Committee is of opinion that the following cases cannot be 
considered as the matters therein referred to do not come within the 
scope of the Order of Reference; viz:—

No. 17—Mr. J. L. Boucher.
No. 18—Mr. H. Brooker.


